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Lauren Hollenbeck

From: Carrie Pattison <akred9@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2019 9:15 AM
To: Jim Hodges
Cc: Lauren Hollenbeck
Subject: Re: Lacamas Creek Sewer Pump Station

Good morning and thank you so much for the info.  Good luck with getting it all sorted out! 
 
Cheers, 
Carrie 
 
On Thu, Apr 18, 2019 at 5:00 PM Jim Hodges <JHodges@cityofcamas.us> wrote: 

Hello Carrie – 

  

Thanks for your inquiry about our sewer pump station project.   

  

You make a good point about the Ivy in the area.  It’s a never-ending battle isn’t it?  We are still talking about possible 
mitigation measures for the project, and we’ve had others suggest some potential fish passage improvements in the 
area.  I’ll make sure that we consider this as a potential option.  I expect to get a draft of the Tree Study for the project 
any day now, which will probably address the extent of the existing ivy problem. 

  

You’re welcome to contact me if you have any additional questions about the project. 

  

Thanks Much, Jim 

  

James Hodges                             
Capital Projects Manager                                                
City of Camas 
360.817.7234 
jhodges@cityofcamas.us 
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From: Lauren Hollenbeck <LHollenbeck@cityofcamas.us>  
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2019 3:06 PM 
To: Jim Hodges <JHodges@cityofcamas.us> 
Subject: FW: Lacamas Creek Sewer Pump Station 

  

FYI-  

  

Lauren Hollenbeck 

Senior Planner 

City of Camas 

616 NE 4th Ave.  

Camas, WA 98607 

360-817-1568 ext. 4253 

lhollenbeck@cityofcamas.us 

 

  

From: Community Development Email  
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2019 2:31 PM 
To: 'Carrie Pattison' <akred9@gmail.com> 
Cc: Lauren Hollenbeck <LHollenbeck@cityofcamas.us> 
Subject: RE: Lacamas Creek Sewer Pump Station 

  

Hi Carrie, 

  

Thank you for contacting the City of Camas. Your name and address has been added to the list to 
receive future mailings on this project. 

  

Lauren Hollenbeck, Senior Planner has been copied on this email. She is the lead planner for this 
proposal and will be able to answer your question. 
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Thank you, 

  

Jan Coppola 

City of Camas, Community Development 

616 NE Fourth Avenue 

Camas, WA 98607 

communitydevelopment@cityofcamas.us   

 

  

From: Carrie Pattison <akred9@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 11:12 AM 
To: Community Development Email <communitydevelopment@cityofcamas.us> 
Subject: Lacamas Creek Sewer Pump Station 

  

Hi!  Please add me to the list of people who would like to continue to have updates to this project. 

  

My name is Carrie Pattison and my address is 1518 NE 3rd Place. 

  

I guess my only question would be that I hope the city is considering addressing the ivy that is on the trees that 
will remain in the area that they're going to be working on. 

  

  

Thanks so much!! 

Carrie 

 
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC DISCLOSURE: This e-mail account is public domain. Any correspondence from or to 
this e-mail account may be a public record. Accordingly, this e-mail, in whole or in part may be subject to 
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disclosure pursuant to RCW 42.56, regardless of any claim of confidentiality or privilege asserted by an 
external party.  


